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January 4, 1946

T0 ALL OFFICERS OF THE AMERICAN AIRLINES SYSTEM:

Attached 1s a copy of a letter from the
Interstate Commerce Commission to the Senate Com-
mittee on Commerce expressing the view that rail-
roads should not participate in international air
transportation as contemplated by Senator McCarran's.
pending All-American Flag Line Bill, You will see
that the letter also has an indirect bearing upon
the participation of railroads in domestlc alr

transport.

Terrell C, Drinkwater



